
 
 

 

February 2018  
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in the vacancy of teacher of geography and humanities and working at The 
Ecclesbourne School. We are extremely proud of our school and are looking for staff who will build productive 
relationships with our students, their parents and carers, their colleagues, governors and the wider community.  
For the right candidate this post will be an extremely rewarding experience.  So that you can gain a fuller 
understanding of the place and the people who learn and work here I would suggest you explore our website.  
If you think that your values fit with the philosophy of our School we would love to hear from you. 
 
If you would like to apply please return the following, by Sunday 25th February 2018:          
 

 Application Form  

 A letter of application explaining your rationale in applying for the post. Please demonstrate, in your 
letter of application, how your experience to date has prepared you for this particular role. (Your letter 
should be no longer than two A4 sides, word processed using font size 12.) 

   
Please return your completed application, or send any queries/requests for visits to the school to Tina Spencer-
Keyse, Human Resources Manager. 
Email: TSpencer-Keyse@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk  
Direct Dial: 01332 843257 
 
If you have not heard from the school by the end of March I would like to thank you for taking the time to apply 
and to assume that you have been unsuccessful on this occasion.   
 
I very much look forward to receiving your completed application. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
. 
James McNamara  
Head Teacher  
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